
 

 

ALBERT EMBANKMENT 
PILE BREAKDOWN 

Our works at our Albert Embankment site are progressing well. We are coming to the end of the marine 
works for Cofferdam 2 which we aim to complete by the end of March.  
 
In mid-March, as part of our landside works in Cofferdam 1, we will begin to reduce the size of the bored 
piles around the perimeter of our shaft by 1 metre, allowing us to tie them together using a steal and 
concrete capping beam. In order to reduce the piles, we will be using an excavator with a hydraulic breaker 
attachment. We will be employing an innovative technique of pre-splitting the piles to reduce the noise from 
the break out as much as possible. This work is essential before we can begin excavation.  
 
Below is a plan showing the location of the piles to be reduced. This will take approximately three weeks to 
complete and take place during our normal working hours Monday to Friday 08:00 to 18:00 and Saturday 
08:00 to 13:00. During the activity we will continue to monitor noise and vibrations.  

 

     

Key information here 
 
Working hours: 

• 08:00 – 18:00 Monday to Friday 

• 08:00 – 13:00 Saturday 
 
What to expect: 

• Some noisy works during pile break 
down 

 
What we will do: 

• Continue to monitor noise and 
vibration levels 

• Keep you informed of upcoming 
works 
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